Republic of the Philippines
Region I1I-Central Luzon
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BULACAN DQﬁED\~
Dep&nmcnl uf Edl:uati‘}n EraETsiesy O LI R T
Capitol Compound, City of Malolos

October 12, 2017

To:  All Concerned:

The following are required to attend the GSIS Bulacan Branch Office
“Stakeholders’ Dialogue” on October 17, 2017, from 8:00am to 2:00 pm at the Garden
Pavillon, The Cabanas Km. 44-45 McArthur Highway, Longos, Malolos, City, Bulacan:

Daniel V. Ortega, Ed.D. - PSDS, San Miguel South
Nora G. Manalo, Ed.D. - PSDS, Paombong

Lorelina G. Sierra, Ed.D. - PSDS, Pulilan

Josefina B. Natividad - PSDS, Guiguinto

Esperanza F. Perez, Ed.D. - PSDS, Bustos

Bartolome C. De |esus- PSDS, Plaridel

Arcelli Ralleta- PSDS - Baliwag North

Neriza F. Fanuncio- PSDS - Bocaue

. Irene L. Elizalde, Ed.D. - PSDS - San lldefonso North
10. Edelmira G. Reyes- PSDS - Angat

11. Ana-Liza M. Villanueva, Ed.D. - PSDS - Norzagaray West
12. Marilou V. Cruz- PSDS, Sta. Maria West

13. Teresita V. Alquiza - PSDS, Obando

14. Jonar C. David, Ed.D. - PSDS, Marilao North

15. Napoleon SM. Salonga - President, PESPA
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Your attendance is highly expected.

e ________é_’
ROMEO M. ALIP, Ph. D., CESO V|
Schools Division Superintendent
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G I Government Service Insurance System
Bulacan Branch Office

Malolos City, 3000 Bulacan

September 29, 2017

MR. ROMEO M. ALIP, Ph.D., CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Dep Ed Division of Bulacan .
Capitol Compound, Malolos City 3000 Bulacan fk ’

Dear Sir:
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Greetings! = W
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The GSIS Bulacan Branch Office will be holding the “Stakeholders’ Dialogue” on

October 17, %DI?, from 8:00 AM to 2:00 PM at the Garden Pavillon, The Cabanas -

Km. 44-45 McArthur Highway, Longos, Malolos City, Bulacan. GSIS Chairman,
Dr. Francisco T. Duque III and other top executives of GSIS will join us in this

event. /
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In this connection, we would like to cordially invite you and ten other
officials/employees from your agency to attend this gathering. This will serve as
our opportunity to discuss with you the various reforms and updates in the GSIS
and a chance for you to ventilate your concerns which will help us in shaping the
present and future direction of the GSIS.

It would be very much appreciated if we receive the confirmation of your
attendance by contacting Ms. Ann Marie A. Espiritu or Mr, William B. Panangui at
Telephone Nos. (044)7920611 or (02)8590213, You may also email us at
amaespiritu@gsis.gov.ph or wbpanangui@gsis.gov.ph indicating the names,
position and office of the attendees on or before October 06, 2017.

Thank you very much and our warmest regards.

al[i-ng Address: The Cabanas, Km. 44-45 McArthur Highway, Longos, J'-'IaE ﬂﬂ Elafan
Telephone Numbers: Landline PLDT 7920611, Mla. Line (02)8590213
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